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DECISION 

 
To grant the license as applied for. 
 

 

REASONS 

 
The sub-committee has considered an application for a premises 
licence for Nisa Local, Unit 63 Savoy Place, 281, Farnborough Road, 
Farnborough. The application seeks authorisation to sell alcohol for 
consumption off the premises 7 days a week, from 7am to 11pm 
Monday to Saturday, and from 7am to 10pm on Sunday. 
 

In making its decision, the Sub-Committee has had regard to the 
provisions of the Licensing Act 2003, the Secretary of State’s 
Guidance issued under section 182 of that Act, and the Rushmoor 
Borough Council Statement of Licensing Policy. 
 
Each member of the Sub-Committee read and considered the 
application and accompanying documents and listened carefully to 
the representations made today.  
 
The Sub-Committee must consider the likely effect of the granting 
of the application upon the promotion of the four Licensing 
Objectives: the prevention of crime and disorder: public safety; the 
prevention of public nuisance; and the protection of children from 
harm. The decision must be evidence-based.  
 
No representations have been received from any responsible 
authority; significantly, the police and the Council environmental health 
department. 
 
The application attracted two representations from other parties. 
These representations raised a number of concerns that are relevant 
to planning law, but the development within which the premises sit has 
been granted planning permission. The sub-committee has been 
advised that matters such as parking, signage, traffic, pedestrian 
access and noise from deliveries are not relevant to this application. 
We confine ourselves to considering what promotes the licensing 
objectives.  

 
In the view of the Sub-Committee, there is no evidence that the 
grant of the licence as applied for will add to problems of crime and 
disorder and nuisance. The decision of the Sub-Committee is 
therefore to grant the application subject to such conditions as are 
consistent with the operating schedule. 
 

 


